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REQUEST FOR A TRADING HALT 
 

 
Broken Hill Prospecting Limited requests that its shares be placed in a trading halt to give the 
Company time to formalise an announcement pending a mineral resource update.           
 
The announcement will be released as soon possible. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 
 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Donald W. de Boer 
Company Secretary 
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